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SANAUBAR  YOUTH TEAM  PARTICIPATES IN THE FINAL DAY OF THE ENVIRONMENTAL AND
CLIMATE DEBATE CHAMPIONSHIP AT JUST UNIVERSITY 

Malak Alamar, the founder of Sanaubar
Project participated in the COP 29
Conference of the Parties in the Azerbaijani
capital, Baku, as one of 6 young people
chosen by Generations For Peace and
UNICEF to represent Jordan in this
conference. This conference is the largest
global gathering of leaders, heads of state,
and youth active in climate change and
concerned with making international policies
and decisions related to climate. 
This participation came in appreciation of the
efforts of these young people in climate
action in Jordan.

SANAUBAR PROJECT PARTICIPATES IN THE
LARGEST CONFERENCE IN THE WORLD ON

CLIMATE CHANGE COP29  

The Environmental Protection and Agricultural Technology Club at Jordan University of Science and
Technology invited the Sanobar team to participate in the final day of the Environmental and Climate
Debate Championship due to its effective activities and noticeable impact in spreading environmental
awareness. The team was happy with this participation, which also allowed it to create partnerships
and an opportunity to meet with young Jordanians active in climate issues in Jordan.



A MEETING BRINGS TOGETHER  SNAUBAR PROJECT WITH THE EMIRATIEMIRATI AND QATARI
DELEGATION AT COP29 AND ASPIRATIONS FOR FUTURE PARTNERSHIPS

A delegation of representatives from the United Arab Emirates and representatives from Qatar
met with the youth of sawn Climate Action Program and with the head of Sanaubar Project. The
delegations expressed their admiration for Sawn and Sanaubar Project and the efforts that these
programs are making for environmental development in Jordan. There were aspirations for future
partnerships for the climate in the Arab countries.
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THE JORDANIAN MINISTER OF ENVIRONMENT HOLDS A JOINT MEETING WITH THE
JORDANIAN DELEGATION PARTICIPATING IN COP29

The Jordanian Minister of Environment, Engineer Muawiyah Al-Radaida, and in the presence of
the Jordanian Ambassador to Azerbaijan, Mr. Omar Al-Nahar, held a meeting with all members
of the Jordanian delegation participating in the Conference of the Parties in the city of Baku. His
Excellency the Minister expressed his pride in the Jordanian energies and efforts that were
advanced during this conference, and he reviewed the Jordanian delegation’s contributions and
listened to their experiences and the possibility of transferring these experiences to Jordan to be
a leading country in the field of environmental development.



SANOBAR PARTICIPATES IN THE LOCAL YOUTH
CONFERENCE ON CLIMATE CHANGESANOBAR PARTICIPATES IN THE LOCAL YOUTH

CONFERENCE ON CLIMATE CHANGE

DECISION MAKERS VISIT SANAUBAR’S BOOTH
AT THE LCOY

SANAUBAR TEAM IN A SPECIAL INTERVIEW TO TALK
ABOUT OUR PROJECT ON JORDANIAN TV

Jordanian Television interviewed the founders
of  Sanaubar project, Malak Alamar and Eng:
Ghaid Al-Hariri, through (youm jaded) program.
They talked through this interview about the
beginning of the project, its most prominent
achievements, the projects that were
implemented, the upcoming projects, and the
opportunities for this project, this interview
came to inspire many young Jordanians to start
their development projects and initiatives for the
sake of  development Jordan in the agriculture
and environmental sector. 
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SANAUBAR PROJECT IN A VISIT TO THE ROYAL
HASHEMITE COURT

Members of Sanaubar team, in cooperation
with the Our Tourism Initiative, and the We for
the Climate initiative, visited the full Royal Court
and spoke about their various initiatives and
activities in front of representatives from the
Court. They visited the various departments of
the Court and learned about its history and the
origin of this historic place.

** DEAR SUPPORTERS  **

We deeply thank you for your unwavering support of our environmental and climate action initiatives. Your belief in
our vision and work has been vital in creating meaningful change, and we are extremely grateful for your dedication.

Because of  your contributions, we have engaged communities in sustainable practices and empowered young
individuals to play an active role in protecting nature in Jordan. 

As we continue to expand our mission of climate resilience, your continued support remains critical. It fuels our
passion not only to restore degraded lands but also to educate and empower the next generation of environmental

leaders. Together, we can inspire action and build a movement of changemakers committed to protecting our Earth.  
With your help, we can ensure a healthier, greener world for generations to come, for more info kindly visit our

website.   

WITH DEEP GRATITUDE AND HOPE  
SANAUBAR FAMILY


